
Appendix D – Funded Project Feedback Lime – Choices Programme 
 
1. Core Delivery in Schools 

• Ten schools were covered in the revised funding settlement. 
• My colleague, Jo Heywood, is reviewing the details to ensure we accurately report on the 

schools specifically funded by this grant (as opposed to those supported through other 
funding streams in Slough). 

• Any surplus from this allocation will extend the work detailed in Point 3 below. 
  
2. PSHE Practitioner Network 

• This initiative began as planned early in the academic year. It aligns school-based early 
intervention with community safety priorities while upskilling teachers to deliver behaviour 
change consistent with partnership aims. 

• There are five half-day workshops in total. We successfully delivered the first workshop, and 
the second is scheduled for 29 January. 

• It would be incredibly helpful if you could attend the workshop to provide input and a short 
overview of Slough’s key community safety challenges. This would be valuable as school 
practitioners consider their young people's challenges and explore how best to address 
them. 

  
3. Additional Curriculum Design 

• The design work for a Year 10/12 Choices module was completed over the summer months. 
• We’ve secured a commitment to pilot this module at Langley College in February/March. 

Langley was selected to align with the ongoing work around the Clear, Hold, Build model. 
 


